
Each year sees the arrival of new students to our art and design GCSE course. 

Watching students rework and refine their art is a great part of my job. I worked 

with some of the pupils last year who have chosen to take Art as a GCSE. Well 

done to all the year 9 students – your books are looking fantastic and I can’t wait 

to see more of your hard work! 

  

  

Has your work featured on our twitter page?  @stanboroughADT 

 

Dates for the Diary 

Issue 4 
November 2020 

Art 

Thursday 12th 

yr. 11 Graphics board improvement 
deadline  

Friday 14th  
Yr. 10 Art - 2nd Artist Research board 

due 
Monday 16th  

Year 13 Art Board Deadline 
 

New competition alert!  

If you love to make colourful art then this is the challenge for you! All 

you need to do is make a colourful piece of art and hand your entry 

with your name on it to Miss Barnard by Thursday the 26th November! 

You can use whatever you like to make your art. 

Unbe-leaf-able effort 

Friday Feature by: 

Sam Jeffrey Yr 9.  
Beautriful tone and detail, well done! 
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Year 7 art club started this week. 

Students had a go at creating their 

own blackout poetry using old fiction 

book pages. If you are interested in 

joining art club, please see Miss 

Carter for more details. Yr. 7 Art club 

runs on Wednesdays from 3 until 

4pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Create a poppy using materials you have at home,  

or make a piece of art, craft, or design using “Poppy” 

as your inspiration. You could make a comic strip about the remembrance poppy, 

knit a poppy, draw using a poppy, or even use ink to draw a poppy with your eyes 

closed! Whatever you choose to do, photograph your work and send it to 

HCARTER@STANBOROUGH.HERTS.SCH.UK OR bring it to A5  

WANTED 
In celebration of Remembrance 

 Day – This year I am launching  

THE POPPY COMPETITION! 

Deadline is Friday 13th November 

Strike a prose 

 

A massive thank you to everyone who has sent me photos of their 

pumpkins!  It has been great fun seeing all your carving.  

Well done to those who couldn’t find a pumpkin and instead got creative! I 

especially love the Halloween tree and beautiful drawings! 

I’m amazed I’ve been sent SO 

many that I can’t fit them all  

on the newsletter! 

Oh my gourd! 

Inktober has come and gone for another year. Thank you to everyone who 

has taken part this year!! Please let me know what you thought of the 

prompts and how you found drawing with pen! The drawings will be 

available to view from Monday 9th of November. Come to A5 to see the 

mini exhibition in my window. 

Tickled ink 
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